
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

S70-5 USE OR POSSESSION OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES ON 
SCHOOL GROUNDS 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated April 6, 1970.
 

At its meeting of March 30, 1970, the Academic Council adopted the following policy 

recommendation of the Housing Committee as presented by Chairman Chaldecott of the Student 

Affairs Committee.
 

ACTION BY THE COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: H.W. Burns, April 4, 1970.
 

USE OR POSSESSION OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES ON SCHOOL GROUNDS 

S 70-5 

RECOMMENDED THAT: 

The College delete from the current residence hall license the statement which follows "College Rules 
Prohibit," and which says, "use or possession of any alcoholic beverages in the hall or on the grounds"; 
that it substitute for this deletion the following statement: 

"The College desires to call to the attention of all residents the following statement from the Alcoholic 
Beverage Control Act: 'Every person who sells, furnishes, gives or causes to be sold, furnished, or given 
away, any alcoholic beverage to any person under the age of 21 years is guilty of a 
misdemeanor' (Business and Professions Code 25658)." 


